
 

 
New Jersey FCCLA  

2024-2025 Chapter Visit Request Form 
 

 
The State Officers are excited to learn more about your chapter and explore ways to support your activities! Please complete 
the form below to help us coordinate a virtual visit. Your responses will help us understand your needs and plan an engaging 
and productive visit. We look forward to connecting with you and celebrating your chapter's activities!   
Email this form to njfccla@gmail.com 
 

Chapter Name 
 

 

Chapter Adviser 
 

 

Day and Date Requested 
 

 

Time of Day 
 

 

Anticipated Number of  Members Attending 
 

 

  

 
 Select  

Topics your chapter  would like to learn more about: 
 

Additional information  

 Membership  

 Community Service/ Service Ambassador Program  

 Conferences  

 Competitive Events  

 Red Rose Chapter Award  

 Chapter Program of Work  

 Other___________________  

 

NJ FCCLA is very excited to join your chapter meeting.  Once this visit has been confirmed with your chapter adviser, our 
state adviser will send a zoom link.    Thank you!  

 

mailto:njfccla@gmail.com

